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Chalice West Drilling Completed 
 

 
Highlights of this Announcement 

 

• Drilling program completed on 22 November 2022. 
 

• 227 aircore holes drilled for 7200 metres. 
 
• Based on pXRF analysis, 378 samples have been selected for testing of nickel 

or proxies for lithium and rare earths. 
 
 

The Announcement 
 
Auric Mining Limited (ASX: AWJ) (Auric or the Company) is pleased to announce the 
Company’s Chalice West Project drilling program near Higginsville-Widgiemooltha, 
Western Australia was completed on 22 November 2022. A total of 227 aircore holes 
have been drilled for 7200 metres.  
 
All samples were submitted as 4 metre composites for gold analyses and the 
bottom-of-hole composites for a suite of 48 additional elements. Onsite pXRF testing 
was completed for nickel and other elements, including proxies for lithium and rare 
earths. pXRF was used as an objective basis for selective sampling and associated 
multielement laboratory analysis. 
 
As at the date of this announcement, 1870 composite samples together with 378 
selected single-metre samples have been delivered to Intertek Genalysis for 
analysis. Auric will update the market promptly regarding the results. It is  anticipated 
that the initial results will be announced mid-December 2022. 
 
 
Mark English 
Managing Director 
 
 
 
This announcement has been approved for release by the Board. 
 
 
 

Further information contact: 
Mark English 
menglish@auricmining.com.au 
0409 372 775 
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